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You are cordially invited to École St. Eustache’s Ribbon  
Cutting Ceremony for our newly constructed 

OUTDOOR CLASSROOM 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 16TH, 2011 AT 2:30 P.M.  

Our outdoor classroom during construction 

 
We hope that you will be able to attend.  Please RSVP to the 

school at 353-2869 or email ningram@prsdmb.ca.   


